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Warrnambool Library and the Fletcher Jones Family Foundation are reviving the Fletcher Jones
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tradition of book-giving at Christmas which began in Warrnambool at the iconic FJs Christmas picnics.

In response to what has been a difficult year for many, the Warrnambool community is invited to share the joy of giving by
donating a new book to be distributed to disadvantaged families before Christmas. The Fletcher Jones Family Foundation will
match each book donation and provide extra books to ensure that as many people as possible can share in the gift campaign.

New books suitable for a child from 0 — 18 years old should be delivered to the Warrnambool
Library before December 20. Please leave books unwrapped so librarians can identify suitable recipients.

Used books cannot be accepted.
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